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COATS FOR KIDS 2018 

SPONSORED BY ST AMBROSE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS #15418 

The Knights of Columbus is again sponsoring the Coats for Kids Effort within 

St. Ambrose parish.  Through the Knights 12 new coats can be purchased 

and shipped to Salt Lake City for a total cost of $220.  These coats are newly 

manufactured and come by the case in girls and/or boys styles as specified 

by the council.  Sizes fit children from 6 to 16 years of age.   

Coats are distributed along the priority of first within the needs of the parish 

then within the needs of the Salt Lake Area.   

Gently used coats are also collected and distributed under the same 

formula.  Coats  for 2 to 5 years old are especially requested.  These coats 

may be dropped off in the hanger box in the back of the church until Nov 

11th. 

The program runs from Oct 7th through Nov 25th.   Coats are ordered and 

distributed in Nov. 2018. 

History:  46 cases of new coats and more than 600 gently used coats have 

been distributed each of the past 6 years. 

The Goal for the 2018 is to purchase to 8 cases new coats and again collect 

at least 50 gently used coats. 

This program is successful through the efforts of the St. Ambrose Knights 

and the generous donations of the St. Ambrose parishioners. 

Donations, of any amount, may be sent to: 

 Knights of Columbus  
 C/O St Ambrose 

2315 Redondo Ave 
Salt Lake City, Ut 84108 
 

More Information Contact Dick Hall  801 891 9792 
All Donations are Tax deductible.  Tax Receipts can be provided 
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